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The District Court approves Go North’s application for company 
restructuring

Today, on 16th of September, Gothenburg District Court granted Go North’s application for 
company restructuring.

This is an acknowledgment that the District Court believes there are good conditions in place for the 
restructuring to succeed. The court appointed Magnus Löfving from the law firm Lindahl as 
administrator, in line with the company's proposal. The creditors meeting will take place on the 30th of 
September in Gothenburgs District Court. The administrator will contact affected creditors.

“We see this as a positive step in securing Go North’s future”, says Ryan Looysen, CEO of Go North.

For more information, please contact:

Ryan Looysen, CEO
E-mail: ryan.looysen@gonorth.co

Sara Anthony, CFO
E-mail: sara.anthony@gonorth.co

This information is information that Go North Group AB is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market 
Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact persons 
set out above, at 2024-09-16 21:30 CEST.
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